Guidebook Revision Task Force – April 15, 2015
Dye 112, Library Classroom ● 12:30pm-1:30pm 
AGENDA
	TOPIC / PRESENTER
	KEY POINTS/Follow up

	Welcome/Introductions

	Kate Gray, Dustin Bare and Terry Mackey (lead).
Nicole Rosevear, excused. (


	Parts of the Handbook that are okay (don’t need updating)

	See: the next agenda item.

	Parts of the Handbook that need updating.

	Updating the Guidebook may be premature at this time for two reasons:
1. Clackamas is in the process of vetting Institutional Assessment software and that software may inform the update of the Guidebook.

2. The A-Team (Assessment Team) has created a handbook that refreshes some of the information in the Guidebook.

Point 2 invites the question, What belongs to the A-team and what belongs to the Curriculum Committee? One suggestion is to develop the process of new course outlines being submitted to the A-team for review before the new course outlines are submitted to Curriculum Committee for approval. Updates to existing course outlines will continue in the three-year rotation.
Recommendation: Table the update until Fall Quarter, 2015.



	Determine the procedure for updating the Handbook.

	Recommendation: A task force similar to this task force should be joined once a year to make recommendations concerning the Guidebook and the Curriculum web page.


	How does the Curriculum Committee bring new members up to speed?
	Recommendation:

1. Upon appointment to the Curriculum Committee, new members should receive a packet of fundamental Curriculum Committee documents.
2. New members should be introduced to a visual representation of the workflow.

3. The Curriculum Committee website should arrange additional documents into folders, one of which should be marked necessary for new members.

4. New member mentoring. New members should be paired with experienced members.

5. Group leaders should have a training session before course outlines are disseminated Fall Quarter.




